
 

 

 

 

 

14 January 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer and Student 
  
Further to the letter you received from Mr Seaton, I’m writing to you with additional information 
about the mock exams which are due to take place just before February half term for Y11 and just 
after for Y13. 
  
We appreciate that there is lots of anxiety around what may be happening with the cancellation of 
GCSE, AS and A Level exams this summer. We have made the decision to postpone the mock exams 
until students are back in school. 
  
Based on the current information from government, we have decided that the mock exams will not 
take place before: 
  
1st March for Y11 
8th March for Y13. 
  
If we are not fully back in school following February half term, we will review this decision and may 
move them to later in the year. 
  
Once we have more information about how students will be awarded their exam grades from the 
Government we will be in touch with you. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Miss Platts 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


